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We would like to thank the community for the outstanding support that Orcas Angels received for our 
Prime Rib Dinner on Friday, Sept. 16. We had servings for 120 people and sold out in less than two 
hours! 

We would like to say a special thank you to: The American Legion, FIRE Smokehouse and Grill, The 
Lower Tavern, Country Corner and Mike Hedington. Also, a really big thank you and welcome to our new 
volunteer coordinator, Dyan Holmes. Without the support of local businesses and people, we would not 
be able to provide the services that we are so grateful to be able to give when needed. 

We plan on having another prime rib dinner in early 2012. We hope to see you all there and we will make 
sure we have enough for 300 people this time! 

Again – thank you to the community for your ongoing support – you make a difference! 

Orcas Angels 
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